
COVID-19 Summer Camp Quick Facts 
Based on the current information we have from Governor Walz, we will be running summer camps 

beginning June 15 as scheduled. We have made a number of changes to ensure the health and safety of all 

who participate in the summer camp program this year.  

 

Here are a few of the important changes:  

 All camps held at the art center (in the North and South Studios) will contain 10 individuals or 

less (including the instructor). 

 Students and staff will be required to stay 6ft apart at all times. Tables and chairs will be spaced 

in adherence to these guidelines. 

 We will use a Forehead Non-Contact Infrared Digital Thermometer to check each individual for 

fever before entrance into the art center facility. Anyone with a temperature of 100.4 degrees or 

higher (per Center for Disease Control and Prevention guidelines) will not be admitted into the art 

center.  

 In addition to temperature reading, we will be asking the following questions to every individual 

before they are admitted into the art center: In the last 7 days, have you had: A fever of more than 

100.4  -  Yes/No; Shortness of breath  -  Yes/No; Muscle aches   -  Yes/No; A new 

cough  -  Yes/No 

 Everyone who enters the art center facility will be required to wash their hands or sanitize upon 

entering the art center.  

 Students will have designated seat assignments, their own bag of supplies, and storage cubbies for 

their use during camp.  

 All staff are required to wear a mask. All students (ages 6 and older) must wear a face mask while 

in the art center facility per the Governor’s Executive Order. We have some disposable masks 

available if needed. We are concerned for the health and safety of all our participants, especially 

our older adult participants who are the most vulnerable.  

 Please make sure to provide your child with a mask each day they are at camp (we have a limited 

supply of masks).  

 All studio spaces have face masks, gloves, hand sanitizer and hand washing stations.  

 At the end of each day, the art center facility will be cleaned and sanitized. The studios will also 

be cleaned and sanitized between the AM and PM camp sessions each day. 

 Each parent will be required to check in their child(ren) -  their temperature will be checked (with 

a  Forehead Non-Contact Infrared Digital Thermometer) at check-in and any child with a 

temperature of 100.4 degrees or higher will not be permitted into camp.  

 We will not be providing students with a snack this summer. Students can either purchase a pre-

packaged snack from our snack cart or bring their own.  

 Students may still bring their own lunch and eat at the art center in their assigned space in the 

studio if they are taking both AM and PM camps (we have a refrigerator).  
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